Dear DeJean Families,

I am looking forward to kicking off the 2024 - 25 school year in just a few weeks!  I am excited to welcome back our 8th graders and getting to know our 7th grade class and their families.  My hope is that this will be a smooth transition for all.  Following are a few key dates to keep in mind.  

August 6 at 6pm: Stege Relocation to DeJean Information Session:

Per Dr. Hurst's message on July 24th, Stege Elementary school will be temporarily relocating to the DeJean campus.  Please join us if you would like additional information regarding this move. We will also hold space for you to ask questions, share comments and voice concerns.  

Join Zoom Meeting
https://wccusd.zoom.us/j/92200194557 
Meeting ID: 922 0019 4557

August 8th and 9th 9am to 1pm: Walk Through Registration

Aug 8 = 7th grade
Aug 9 = 8th grade
Walk through registration is an opportunity to complete all required forms, pick up your student schedule and ID, sign up for parent committees, learn about enrichment opportunities, enroll in the afterschool program, meet the principal, tour the campus, and much more!

August 19th at 8:30am: First Day of School - Minimum Day Schedule

We look forward to welcoming all students to campus on August 19th.  Classes begin promplty at 8:30am every day. All students should be dropped off and picked up Leona Ave. (33rd Street).  Students will enter the campus through the cafeteria and will exit from the gym.  

Questions?
Please give our front office staff a call at (510) 231- 1430.

Again, welcome Alpha Wolves!

In solidarity,

Athena Valdez
Principal
